Miller, Diane M. (CDC/NIOSHI/EID)

From: Watkins, Taylor [taylor.watkins@sinclair.edul]
Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2011 2:13 PM

To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Subject: 42 CFR

Sirs,

In brief, we are a Firefighter training facility and because we are concerned with quality and value of equipment we
suggest changing 42 CFR part 84 and permit a separate cylinder approval . Your consideration is appreciated.

Taylon Wathina

Fine Science Jechnology
Sinclain Cowun. College
(937) 512-2079

Fax -(937) 512-2279
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